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PRESENTATION NIGHT 

Last night’s school awards evening was extremely successful, 

with many parents and friends in attendance. The night began 

informally with the guitar boys (Angus Williams, Jack Wason, 

Josh Roscarel and Kai Davies, pictured above left) providing 

some “background” music. Seth McCubbin, Jared Robb and 

Mrs Mason played the National Anthem on recorder  to begin 

the official part of the evening, and Year 12 student Caitlin 

McCubbin performed a solo item before the awards ceremony 

began. Caitlin also performed with Louise Hunter (pictured 

above, accompanied by Mrs Roscarel and Mrs Mason) to 

provide a very enjoyable conclusion to the 2012 Presentation 

Night. Well done to all performers and congratulations to the 

award recipients. The Student News team wish you all the best 

for the holidays and the New Year! 

Left : Mr Currey and Mr Davies shared the role of MC on the 

night. 

Below: Many thanks to Seth McCubbin and Jared Robb who 

have been accompanying the Monday morning National 

Anthems this year on recorder as well as at last night’s 

ceremony. 

 

DON’T FORGET TOMORROW’S 

MINI CONCERT 
IN THE  SCHOOL HALL 

BEGINNING 1.45PM  
 

FEATURING ACTS FROM 
PRIMARY AND SECONDARY 

STUDENTS 
 

EVERYONE WELCOME! 
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